The Forth Shipbuilding Co's No. 35.

A telephone message has been received from
Megsrs. Vickers ktd., speaking on behalf ¢f the Builders,
stating that they learn from the the Shipbuilding Yard that
1% will be practicable to take in hand the additions
recommended by the Secretary's letter of the 18th instant
’é regarding the proposed classification of this vessel.
It is submitted the Leith Surveyors be informed
to this éffeot and requested to give the case their attention.
Messrs.Vickers state that they will also inform
the Builders and arrange for the Society's Surveyors to
have every facility given them for carrying out this survey.
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